
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 

Buckler’s Mead Academy Class of 2022 Celebrate Outstanding Results 
 

Staff and students at Buckler’s Mead Academy are celebrating outstanding GCSE results.  
Since the change of leadership at the Academy in 2019, this has been the first set of GCSE 
results where students have been able to demonstrate their abilities in the exam hall, and the 
results show significant improvements across the whole Academy. 
 
There are record breaking results in a number of subject areas, including in English, Maths 
and Science.  Results in these subject areas are the best they have been since the introduction 
of reformed GCSES, with Maths in particular showing a big improvement on previous years. 
 
Head teacher Mark Lawrence said, “Buckler’s Mead Academy continues to go from strength 
to strength and this set of GCSE results are proof the Academy is providing an excellent 
education for its students.  There are a huge number of individual success stories in terms of 
both progress and attainment, demonstrating the hard work, commitment and resilience this 
year group have shown. As Head teacher I couldn't be more proud of the staff and students 
for what they have achieved following the significant disruption in the last few years. I wish all 
students all the best for their futures and look forward to hearing of their successes as they 
move forward.” 
 
Top Performers this year include Jessica Pitman, Merve Sen, Jennifer Morgan, Zoe Brown, 
and Dominic Budd. All of whom gained an impressive collection of 7, 8 and 9 grades. As well 
as these individuals, there was cause for celebrations for so many students who now have the 
opportunity to go on to the next steps in their education and build successful and happy futures. 
 
In September 2019 Buckler’s Mead Academy joined the Midsomer Norton Partnership Trust. 
Schools across the Trust have once again posted extremely strong results and it is great for 
the Academy to be a part of this success. 


